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The DTU Board of Rectors Meets with Lecturers 

 

On the 9
th

 of January, 2012, the DTU Board of Rectors met with DTU lecturers and staff who have already been 

working for DTU for at least ten years. Mr. Le Cong Co, DTU Chairman and Rector, chaired the informal meeting. 

 

 Mr. Le Cong Co addresses the meeting 

“Thank you for your dedicated contribution to DTU’s development over the past ten years. I hope that you will now 

work even harder. The Lunar New Year is approaching and I wish you and your families health and happiness”. 

DTU lecturers and staff shared memories of their years of work at DTU and the meeting ended heartily with hopes 

for an even brighter future. 
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